
From:
To: External Email for Local Plans
Subject: Weeping Cross 036C
Date: 31 May 2024 12:06:47

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

CAUTION-THIS EMAIL WAS SENT FROM OUTSIDE THE COUNCIL. DONT OPEN LINKS OR
ATTACHMENTS UNLESS YOURE SURE YOU CAN TRUST THIS SENDER!

To whom it may concern 
I have tried in vain to find the appropriate form to raise my objection to the plan above, so
am emailing it instead.
The infrastructure of Stafford would be very adversely affected by this development right
on the edge of Stafford's boundary. Schools, doctors surgeries etc would all become
oversubscribed not to mention the traffic . The commute into Stafford is already a problem
and 81 houses will bring an extra , say 120 cars, and if a further 2000 are built in the future
the roads will be permanently clogged.
This is good farmland which it would be a great loss to lose.
Please register my objection to this plan
Caroline Stanley
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